
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

March 17, 2025

TOPIC: Approval of Media Center Technology Purchase

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District, accept 
the recommendation from its Technology Consultant, Integrated Design Solutions, and 
approve Moss Telecommunication, Grand Rapids, Michigan, for the Media Center 
Technology project for a total amount of $183,406, which includes contingency.

RATIONALE:

This purchase is necessary for the renovations for the Phase 4 Bond project at 
Buchanan Elementary, Grant Elementary, Johnson Upper Elementary, and Churchill 
High School. The funding source for this project will be from the 2021 Bond.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

2021 Bond

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached


